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From:
Posted At: 19 April 2011 17:40
Conversation: Development Management DPD: proposed Submission [Virus Control Checked]
Posted To: reps proposed sub

Subject: Development Management DPD: proposed Submission [Virus Control Checked]

Dear Sirs 
  
Thank you for consulting the Highways Agency on the above proposed submission document. 
  
The Highways Agency has no comments to make on the document. 
  
Eric Cooper, Asset Manager 
Highways Agency | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW 

Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk 
  

 
Safe roads, Reliable journeys, Informed travellers 
Highways Agency, an Executive Agency of the Department for Transport.  
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